
Friday 7th June 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin.

For your information, below are some of the great celebrations and events that have taken place on
campus this week as well as important information regarding students and future events.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

D-Day BGLC students and staff visit 103 year old war veteran ‘SID’ who lives in Ratby - what an
honour!

6.6.24

Ex-student Ellen Atlanta Ormerod visited BGLC to deliver an amazing inspirational talk about her
career to date and her recent release of her new book PIXEL FLESH! 5.6.24



All Years ● Lost Property- Please click here for the most recent items added to our lost property.
Any unclaimed Lost Property will be disposed of at the end of the academic year.

Year 7 ● Iceland Residential March 2025 (For current Year 7 students, who will be in Year 8 at
the time of the trip) - we hope to be able to share more details of this Geography
Department Trip in the near future. Please monitor your emails for the specific
information. We hope to offer 40 spaces available with an approximate cost per child
in the region of £1,200 with an anticipated deposit of around £200 by the end of
June. Iceland offers an incredible opportunity to study glaciers, hot springs and
geysers, volcanoes, lava flows, ash deserts, mighty rivers, thundering waterfalls and
stunning coastlines. The cost includes flights, accommodation, insurance, tours and
meals on a half-board basis with some packed lunches.

Year 10 ● Finding Mock Timetable / Information on Arbor: Year 10 Mocks are starting on the
10th June, and we are in the process of rooming and seating students. For students
to find their allocated rooms and seats, we ask that they please check their Arbor so
there is no confusion on the day! To find out this information:

● They will need to go to Arbor, login and click ‘My Items’
● Under this tab it should say ‘My Exams’
● Once on this page, it should give them an option to ‘download your exam

timetable’ this is where they will find all the information they will need to know.

Year 11 ● Please complete the form HERE if your child will be remaining on campus following
exams next week. This will enable us to ensure there is sufficient rooming for
students.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1THE7kkJljjNuZr7W36koF2EYe1fAtB_2/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfeuPQ1VOZ2dIL8i-KzSb9SXHNAairTq9RMRs8kTRGfRV2yIg/viewform

